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St. John’s 
Episcopal 
School

Science Fair - Open House 
   Due to the rise in COVID cases 
in our community, we have de-

cided to cancel the in person 
Science Fair Open House for Pre-

School through 2nd grade.  

Last Day to Order February Lunches is January 20th!

Coming Soon!  
 

Prospective Parent 
Luncheaon 

Saturday 
February 26, 2022

Welcome to our newest 
Eaglette! 

Kyson Anthony Alvarado

Mission Statement 
St. John’s Episcopal School instills a love of learning and a pursuit of 

excellence in a Christian atmosphere in which all students are honored.

“Be yourself, everyone  
else is already taken.”  

Oscar Wilde

January 20, 2022

Born on January 4, 2022.  
Congratuations to Big Sister Kiah!  She 

is in Mrs. Gibbons 1st grade class. 

 
SCIENCE FAIR JUDGING 

Thursday, January 27   
3rd - 8th Grade   

8:40 am in the Gym 
 

SCIENCE FAIR AWARDS 
Friday, January 28  
3rd - 8th Grade    

8:40 AM    Chapel 
Awards available for parents on Zoom.  

A link will be sent to parents of 3rd - 8th graders 
after 4pm on Thursday, January 27.  

Reminder

Communion 
Friday, January 21 

 


